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This week’s award winners: 
Class 1                                                                                                        
Sports Award - Ollie for excellent giant steps in warm up.           
Class Award - Henry for looking and listening well during phonic 
sessions which has helped him to learn lots of new sounds.               
Class 2                                                                                                        
Sports Award - Edith for a great effort in gymnastics.                                             
Class Award - Ruairidh for good use of descriptive words in writing. 
Class 3                                                                                                    
Sports Award - Lexie for being fantastic at Zumba - great             
enthusiasm.                                                                                            
Class Award - Jessie for a determined effort to learn the set 2 ‘Beat 
That’ facts - and she has!                                                                              
Class 4                                                                                                    
Sports Award - Mathew for great partner work for the round the 
work challenge and throwing and catching in PE.                         
Class Award - Felicity for some super ideas of what we could all do 
to combat climate change.                                                                   
Class 5                                                                                                             
Sports Award - George for excellent bowling.                                    
Class Award - Jessy for excellent effort and enthusiasm. 

 

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                     
Rhys for being such an enthusiastic learner. 

Diary Dates  

Monday’s next Half-Term                                      

Gymnastics with Mr Hodgson for all classes.  

After school gymnastics club until 4pm for 

Class 2 and 3.                                                         

Swimming this Half-Term                                                                    

Afternoon swimming sessions at The Swan 

Centre - Tuesday for Class 2 and 3 and     

Thursday for Class 4 and 5. 

Tuesday 9 November                                            

Nursery 2022 Open Evening - please spread 

the word! 

Tuesday 9 November                                            

Parent consultation phone calls for Class 2 

and Class 3. 

Thursday 11 November                                

Circle of Peace - please come and join us in 

remembrance.  Starts 10.45 on the school 

yard and thanks to the PTA, refreshments 

will be available afterwards. 

Thursday 11 November                                            

Parent consultation phone calls for Class 4 

and Class 5. 

Tuesday 16 November                                          

Maltings Film Festival Visit for Class 1, 2, 3, 4 

and 5. 

Tuesday 16 November                                          

Parent consultation phone calls for Nursery.  

Wednesday 17 November                                          

Parent consultation phone calls for            

Reception.  

Friday 19 November                                                   

Holy Trinity supports Children in Need. 

Wednesday 24 November                                                   

Class 5 and Mini-Police litter pick. 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Picture News                                                   
The topic next week - Should we do more 
to protect elephants?  

Frightfully Fun Day                                                                                                         

Thank you for your 
support with our 
frightfully fun day.  
The children all 
looked amazing and 
had a great end to 
the half-term. 

Early Years                                                                                                                     
If you follow our Facebook page you will know that Early Years have been 
very busy moving topsoil, that was delivered to our front yard round to 
the back yard, to fill one of their new planters and improve our outdoor 
environment.  The job has been a big one, but is now finally finished.  
Well done everybody for all your hard work 
and a special thank you goes to Mr          
Flannigan who donated the topsoil to 
school.  Many thanks! 
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